
Mr P Dawes 
Planning Department 
Calderdale Council 
Northgate House 
Halifax 
 
19th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Mr Dawes, 
 
Under Ripponden Parish Council Resolution 2019-17623, Ripponden Parish Council have decided to remove 
themselves from the Neighbourhood Planning Process at this time.  It is felt that the community are no longer 
in support of a neighbourhood plan and it is not felt that a neighbourhood plan is need for the area at this point.  
 
If you need anything else from us please let us know. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Roberts 
Clerk Ripponden Parish Council 

 107 Halifax Road 
 Ripponden 
 HX6 4DA 
  

 Tel: 01422 823245 
  

 E-mail: clerk@rippondenparishcouncil.gov.uk 
  

 www.rippondenparishcouncil.co.uk 

Working for our community 

 


